
 

            

 

St Joseph’s Catholic High School 
 

The Directors of this successful, thriving, top performing and over- 
subscribed Catholic Academy invite prospective parents and pupils to our 

 

        SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 
 

 

Thursday 17th of November 
2022 

                                                   6.00pm – 7.30pm 
 

Shaggy Calf Lane, Slough, Berkshire, SL2 5HW 
 
The Headteacher, Mr Stapleton and Mr Graeme Clark, Head of Sixth Form, 
will address parents at 6.00pm in the main hall, followed by a subject fair. 
For more information on how to secure an invite, please email Emily Stagg 

at: 
e.stagg@st-josephs.slough.sch.uk 

www.st-josephs.slough.sch.uk 
 

 
“41% of our A-Level grades achieved by students were A*-B – Summer 2022” 
 
“Staff take the personal development of pupils seriously. They are committed to 
ensuring that pupils are fully prepared well for the future” (Ofsted, 2022) 

 

http://www.st-josephs.slough.sch.uk/

